
360-428-3912 tjensen@icrsweb.org

Thank you for a wonderful year together! If you have any questions, 
comments or concerns please contact me at:

Dear 4th Grade Families,
I cannot believe that this school 

year is ending, and summer break 
is almost here! There is still learning 
and projects happening in class, 
and fun planned to end our year! 

I want to take time to thank all 
of you for a wonderful school year! 
I know this year has presented 
many challenges, but there has 
been learning and fun in fourth 
grade thanks to your continued 
support. ~Mrs. Jensen

• May 24-28th – MAP testing
• May 31st – NO SCHOOL, MEMORIAL DAY
• June 11th – Field Day and Talent Show (video release)
• June 14th – 8th Grade Celebration of Excellence 
• June 17th – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (noon dismissal)

MAY/JUNE

As we prepare for the 
end of the year, please 

plan to return 
Chromebooks, chargers 

and library books in 
June. I will send out 

more information next 
month. Thanks!

MAP testing will be next week, 
May 24-28th. Fourth grade will test in 

Reading, Language and Math. 
Please have your child get a good 
night sleep, and eat breakfast so 

they come to school feeling rested 
and ready. I will be providing snacks 
and gum. If you know that your child 

will be absent next week, please 
contact me. Thank you!

After MAP testing we will be wrapping up 
units and projects in all subject areas. In math, 
we have completed Angle Measures and 
Plane Figures and will end with Exploring 
Multiplication further. In writing, students have 
written an Opinion essay, and presented a 
“dream job” presentation to the class. We 
recently completed Poetry, Drama and Prose 
in Reading and will end the year reviewing 
major concepts, and assessing reading levels. 
During Science we finished a unit on External 
and Internal structures of animals and plants, 
and will end the year with mini explorations. For 
Religion, we are discussing how God is Faithful 
and reviewing the Liturgical year. 

I also have one more cross-curricular 
project planned to complete 4th grade! 


